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Agenda Item No. (13)  
 
Board of Directors  
Meeting of July 22, 2022 
(REVISED JULY 22, 2022) 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 

 
1. Email from Charles M. Minster, member of Senior and Disability Action of San Francisco, 

addressed to President Michael Theriault and the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of 
Directors, received July 11, 2022, and letter from same individual received via USPS on 
July 14, 2022, urging the District to adapt discounted toll rates for seniors and people with 
disabilities. 
 

2. Email from Sue Vaughan, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of Directors, 
received July 17, 2022, urging the District to enforce California Vehicle Code 22500.i 
against Uber and Lyft drivers operating in the public bus stop at the Golden Gate Bridge 
Visitor’s Center. 
(Added July 17, 2022) 

 
3. Email from Julie Bothello, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District, received July 21, 

2022, expressing concern over the price difference for rides within Sonoma and Marin 
Counties on Golden Gate Transit Buses.  

 (Added July 21, 2022) 
  
 

 
 

 
A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary. 
 
  


